
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

--  

--  

Julie Decker 

From: Maggie Allen - NOAA Affiliate [maggie.allen@noaa.gov]
 
Sent: Monday, December 18, 2017 8:42 AM
 
To: paula.cullenberg@alaska.edu; jdecker@afdf.org; adrobnica@apicda.com; jjh@seward.net; 


chris.hladick@alaska.gov; hdmccarty@gmail.com; samuel.rabung@alaska.gov; 
msstekoll@alaska.edu; ksullivan@sardfa.org; chris.whitehead@sitkatribe-nsn.gov 

Subject: Re: Pubilc Perception on aquaculture 

Apologies! Somehow this sent while I was beginning to type a message... 

I meant to send an electronic introduction. I'm a Knauss Marine Policy Fellow at NOAA's Office of Education, 
and one of my tasks for this Fellowship year has been to develop a literature review of the public perception of 
aquaculture for the aquariums we work with to use for messaging to their audiences. Laura Hoberecht 
introduced me to Julie Decker, who told me about the Alaska Mariculture Initiative.  

I'd love to discuss more and learn about your local expertise on communicating aquaculture to your audiences. 
We work with the Alaska Sea Life Center, who is interested in participating, but have limited literature on 
Alaska's opinion on aquaculture (as you can see in my attached PowerPoint).  

Thank you! 
Maggie Allen 

On Mon, Dec 18, 2017 at 12:37 PM, Maggie Allen - NOAA Affiliate <maggie.allen@noaa.gov> wrote: 
Hello everyone, 

Maggie Allen 
Sea Grant Knauss Fellow 
Office of Education 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
14th St and Constitution Ave NW 
HCHB 6528 
Washington DC 20230 
202-482-3260 
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